
 

 

 

Luttons News 

Friday 9th February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

A message from Mrs Evans 

What another amazing week! It has been a privilege to get to know all of your     
children. They have given me such a warm welcome and have been eager to         

introduce themselves and tell me all about their interests and what they have been 
learning about this week in school. I definitely need to remember to bring my      

wellington boots as I was rather jealous when I saw them all heading off to Forest 
School with Mrs Fry! 

A quick reminder that the Key Stage 1 trip to Elvington Airfield will go ahead as 
planned on Wednesday 21st February and Key Stage 2 swimming for Sherburn will 

commence on Thursday 22nd February.  

I hope everyone has a safe and happy half term (let’s hope the rain holds off) and 
we look forward to seeing you all back in school on Monday 19th February. 

 

Best wishes  

Mrs Evans (Associate Headteacher)  

 

 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was: 92.86% 

 

Class Attendance News  

   

Class 1:  88.81% 

 

Class 2:  95.65% 

 

Well done to Class Two  
who will be enjoying their  

extra playtime. 

 
 

Individual Attendance 
 

Well done to all the children who 
achieved 97% and above Attendance 

this week. The certificate winners 
for the weekly and half termly       

attendance is  

Harlea and Joseph 

                        



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 
 

  

 

 

 

                      

Notes from the Headteacher:   

 

 

Class 1 

Lorelei 

For showing great enthusiasm to 
learning and a positive attitude.  

 

 

 

Class 2 

Emily  

For consistently going above and     
beyond.  

 

Crystal 

For always doing the right thing in       
Forest School 

Joseph 

For super listening participation and 
showing resilience in Forest School 

 

 

Kody  

For great attitude to learning 
and remembering his book bag 

every day this week  

 

All Year 6 

For their hard work and         
resilience during assessment 

week. We are incredibly proud 
of you! 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 
Well, what an absolutely fabulous half term! I feel very lucky to be your teacher as the warm         
welcome you have given me this half term has been so lovely. It has been great getting to know each 
one of you and working with you all on some tricky pieces of learning and having such fun along the 
way. This week has been no different, we have been so busy with lots of exciting learning and ended 
the week with some den building and trying on a REAL LIFE SPACE  HELMET! WOW! 

 

In PSHE, the children have been repeating some sports day related games. When they found it     
challenging or tricky, like dropping the egg or losing a race, they had to use their grounding skills to 
help them calm down and think positively about what happened.  

 

In PE, the children have been learning and practicing how to vault onto apparatus, we hope you saw 
their wonderful videos on Dojo! Once they learnt how to vault on the apparatus, they made          
different shapes in the air before landing on two feet. Everyone had a go at showing their vaults, we 
hope you enjoyed watching the videos! 

 

Thank you Class 1, for such a wonderful half term, I can’t wait to do it all again with you next term. 
Enjoy your break and I look forward to hearing about all the exciting things you are doing and what 
you have done when we return. 

Miss Trotter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 

 
This week has been a busy last week of term. We have been super busy completing 
different assessments and we are incredibly proud of how resilient the children have 
been.  

 

The children have shown great teamwork in Forest School and have worked together 
to build picture frames using natural resources. We are also incredibly proud of the 
knowledge the children have show and remembered from the Anglo Saxons and they 
are now using this to write their own magazine articles.  

 

This week also saw our last swimming lesson of the year and we are all incredibly sad 
to see them come to an end. However, we could not be prouder of the progress that 
the children have made, and we have enjoyed every second of their success.  

 

Mrs Ridley 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 







SPRING TIME EVENTS 

 

 



Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 

Served w/c 08/01, 29/01, 
26/02, & 18/03 

Served w/c 15/01, 05/02 & 
04/03 

Served w/c 22/01, 19/02 & 
11/03 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Cheese 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Tuna 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Beans 

  
Monday Monday Monday 

Lasagne 
& Broccoli/Carrots 

Homemade Garlic Bread 
Cornflake Crispie 

 Pizza 
Wedges & Mixed Salad, 

Grated Carrot 
Fruit Jelly and Ice-Cream 

Pasta Cheese & Tomato Bake 
Green Beans and Sweetcorn 

Homemade Garlic Bread 
Jam Doughnut Muffin 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Chicken Nuggets & Wedges 
Peas & Sweetcorn 
Homemade bread 

Marble Berry Sponge & Cus-
tard 

  

Meatballs in Creamy Sauce 
Rice, Carrots & Broccoli 

Homemade Bread 
Chocolate Sponge and Choc-

olate Sauce 

Sausage & Mash 
Carrots & Broccoli 
Homemade Bread 

Plain Sponge & Custard 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 

Roast Pork & Gravy 
Mashed Potatoes, Medley of 

Vegetables 
Slice of bread 

Cheese & Crackers 

Roast Chicken & Yorkshire 
Pudding 

Roast Potatoes & Medley of 
Veg, Slice of bread 
Orange Shortcake 

  

Minced Beef & Dumplings 
Roast Potatoes with Carrots 

& Peas 
Slice of bread 

Choc Orange Mousse Pot 
with melting moment 

Thursday Thursday Thursday 

Beef Chilli Wrap & Rice 
Carrots & Green Beans 

Fruity Flapjack 
  

Spaghetti Bolognese 
Sweetcorn/Green Beans, 
Homemade Garlic Bread 

Oat & Fruit Cookie 

Chicken Korma with Rice 
Cauliflower & Green Beans 

Naan Bread 
Cheese & Biscuit 

Friday Friday Friday 

Battered Fish & Chips 
Baked Beans & Ketchup 
Sunflower Seed Bread 
Lemon Drizzle Muffin 

Fish Star & Chips 
Beans and Ketchup 

Chocolate Berry Mousse 
Cake 

Fish Fingers & Chips 
Beans & Ketchup 

Iced Bun 

SPRING TERM 2024 LUNCH MENU 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Interim Headteacher)  

Designate Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Jo Evans (Associate Headteacher) 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Childs and Miss Trotter 

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 

Luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 


